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Dear Classmate, 

 

I trust that each of you had a wonderful holiday and are having a good beginning to 2025. 

I remind you of a few upcoming dates on the calendar. The first is the Annual Day of Giving that will 
take place on Wednesday, April 30. Please let me know of any charitable work or contributions that 
you make that day, and do not forget that contributions to Wabash count as well. 

The second is Big Bash Weekend, which will be held on June 6-8. As this will be the 45th anniversary 
of our Commencement, we will be among the classes honored that weekend. The College has made 
some significant changes to the weekend’s format, and it promises to be interesting. I encourage you to 
attend. Registration is open through the College; if you need more information, feel free to contact me. 

The third date is June 30: the end of the College’s fiscal year. We would like to continue the great 
tradition of 40 percent participation in alumni giving to Wabash. If you have not yet given, please mark 
your calendars to do so before June 30. 

As always, if you have any news about yourselves that you would like to share, your classmates and I 
would like to hear it! Send me a message. 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Yours in Wabash, 

 

Ken Williams 

Class Agent 

 


